
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

DATE OF MEETING: May 5, 2025 

ITEM TITLE: RV Park Discussion 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Over the past several months, there have been many instances of issues occurring at the RV Park 
regarding how the park is viewed by the public. Staff responsible for overseeing the park have always 
been responsive and helpful when these issues have been brought forth, but additional discussion is 
needed with the Council regarding the park's future and what policies apply to it. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends discussion of this topic. No action is needed at this meeting, as any decision items 
needed would be brought forward to a City Council meeting for approval. 

 


